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Please respond to all comments 

1  Consultee 1 
Healthcare Organisation 
Other 

1 Bupa agrees 
 

Thank you for your comment.  

2  Consultee 1 
Healthcare Organisation 
Other 

2.1 Should you mention hip resurfacing as an option 
in some cases? 
 

Thank you for your comment. Section 2.1.1 of 
the guidance will be changed and TA 44 Hip 
disease - metal on metal hip resurfacing will be 
added to the overview as ‘related NICE 
guidance’. 

3  Consultee 1 
Healthcare Organisation 
Other 

2.2.1 2.2.1 The last sentence is the truth, but not the 
whole truth! Perhaps a reminder that you only 
consider safety and efficacy and do NOT consider 
effectiveness and cost-effectiveness is necessary 
here, because computer assisted navigation tools 
add to the cost of the procedure but have not (yet) 
proved their worth in medium to long term 
outcomes that matter to patients. Data about their 
contribution to quality of care seems only to be 
about short term technical outcomes. These are 
valid, but interest orthopaedic surgeons rather 
than little old ladies, and, by extension, 
purchasers of healthcare. 

Thank you for your comment. Cost-effectiveness 
is not part of the remit of the IP Programme, and 
the guidance is not intended to comment on the 
costs of the procedure or related treatment.  
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4  Consultee 1 
Healthcare Organisation 
Other 

2.3.4 2.3.4 Might long term functional result go to the 
top of the list? 
 

Thank you for your comment. Section 2.3.4 of 
the guidance will be changed.  

5  Consultee 1 
Healthcare Organisation 
Other 

2.4 No comment, thank you 
 

Thank you for your comment. 

6  Consultee 1 
Healthcare Organisation 
Other 

2.5 None thank you. 
 

Thank you for your comment. 
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